
 

 

March 4, 2022 

 

 

 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety             SENT VIA EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL 

Colorado Department of Natural Resources 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, Colorado, 80203 

 

 

RE: Town of Gilcrest’s comments regarding the application of Jalisco International, 

Inc., M-2022-004, for Construction Materials Special (111) Operation Reclamation 

Permit in Section 20, T 4N, R 66 W of the 6th P.M. near the Town of Gilcrest. 

 

Dear sir or madam: 

 

 Please be advised that Fischer, Brown, Bartlett, Larsen & Irby, P.C., represents the Town 

of Gilcrest (the “Town”).  On March 3, 2022, the Town submitted a comments letter (“Comments 

Letter”) regarding Jalisco International, Inc.’s (the “Applicant”) application for a Construction 

Materials Special 111 Operation Reclamation Permit, M-2022-004, received by the Division of 

Reclamation, Mining & Safety (the “DRMS”) in January of 2022 (“Application”).   

 

 After discussions with DRMS staff, the Town hereby withdraws its Comments Letter.  

 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

     FISCHER, BROWN, BARTLETT, LARSEN & IRBY, P.C. 

 

  
 

     Daniel K. Brown 

 

cc:  Larry Lorentzen, Town Administrator 


